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God is full of Grace! 
Monthly Feature: Autumn happenings and Winter plans 

ive thanks to the Lord, for he 
is good,  for his steadfast love 
endures forever. 

Psalm 136:1 

Important Updates! 

We have new email addresses: 
andrew.johnson@abwego.org 
rebecca.johnson@abwego.org 
Please update your records, so our 
emails don’t get lost! 

Also, we have an updated prayer card! So, if you are 
tired of seeing our wedding picture hanging around, 
please send us an email with your mailing address so we 
can mail you an updated one!  

Looking back: 

Our September was 
pleasant as we settled into a 
routine of normalcy as 
Andrew works at Missionary 
Maintenance Service (MMS) 

and we serve at church. We had planned on representing 
ABWE Aviation in Smoketown, PA at the fly-in, but the 
Lord had other plans and it was canceled due to poor 
weather that weekend.  

October proved to be a busy month for us involving 
much travel. We were blessed to attend the Spiritual Life 
Conference that MMS had on the 3rd. It was 
encouraging to sit under the missionary speaker and 
fellowship with MMS folks. On the first weekend of 
October, we traveled to ABWE 
headquarters where Andrew co-led the 
annual aviation meeting and we were a 
part of the 24 HR Demo weekend. We 
traveled back to headquarters again on 
the 16th-18th for Good Soil Training. It 
was a rich time of learning and 
fellowship. The following week, we 

drove to Kansas to transport the 
extra parts and tools for ABWE’s 
Cessna 206 which has been flown 
to Wichita for storage at this time. 
It was so fun to spend time with 
Rebecca’s family for the few days 
we were in Kansas. While we 
were there, we celebrated 1 year 
of marriage on October 26th! It 
has been a crazy year, yet so full 
of blessings! God is so good!  

November has been a step back after all our travels in 
October. We have been excited to invite people over for 
meals and fellowship. Our Sunday school has begun a 
series on marriage which has been particularly 
encouraging to us as we continue to build a godly 
foundation in our marriage. For Thanksgiving, we 
traveled to 
Kentucky to visit 
some friends of 
Rebecca. It was 
a wonderful time 
of fun, food, and 
fellowship.   
Looking ahead:  

Our December has some varied Christmas events with 
our church and MMS coming up. We plan to travel to 
the Nebraska and Kansas areas to visit family around the 
Christmas and New Year’s season.  

In the new year, we will be focusing on 
partnership development. Please pray 
about partnering with us financially. 
We are only $2,200/month away from 
full support! We are so grateful for all of 
you who currently support us through 
your prayers and giving!
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Our updated prayer card 

 
At MMS Conference 

 
Fun with Rebecca’s family 

 
Andrew working at MMS 


